
 
Ministry of Public Works 

 
Department of Works and Engineering 

 

Ash Towers Offices, Tynes Bay Industrial Complex, 32 Palmetto Road, Devonshire, DV 05, BERMUDA 
PO Box HM 525, Hamilton HM CX, BERMUDA 

Ref: 41/188/1/75 
 
13 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Bidders 
 

The Government of Bermuda, through the Ministry of Public Works (hereafter known as 
“Ministry”) is soliciting tenders from experienced contractors to supply and install a replacement 
water main near Fort Prospect, Devonshire. The purpose of this work is to replace a portion of 
the existing south distribution main as part of the Governments Urgent Central Distribution 
Improvement Program. This project involves trench excavation; supply and installation of 6” 
High Density Polyethylene Pipe (HDPE) pipe; re-connection to existing supply points; backfill 
trench and reinstatement of the road  

The Ministry invites you to submit a tender accordance with the accompanying documents: 

• Letter of Invitation 

• Instructions to Tenderers 

• Scope of Work and Specification 

• Form of Tender  

• Drawings  

• Short Form of Contract 
In addition, this invitation and the tender documents may be obtained from the Government’s 
portal at https://www.gov.bm/procurement-notices along with any addenda. 

 

The Ministry will hold a pre-bid meeting and information session on 20th March, 2017 at 10:00 
a.m. AST at the Police Club building, 32 Headquarters Hill, Devonshire, located off Frog Lane, 
Devonshire. 

Pre-bid meeting 

 

Interested tenderers shall submit notice of their intent to bid by email. Please indicate in the 
subject Line “Notice of Intent - RFT South Distribution Main replacement and sent the email to 

Notice of Intent to Bid 

tjchristopher@gov.bm no later than 4:00 p.m. on the 24th March 2017 
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mailto:tjchristopher@gov.bm�


Ref: 41/188/1/75 
 

Ash Towers Offices, Tynes Bay Industrial Complex, 32 Palmetto Road, Devonshire, DV 05, BERMUDA 
PO Box HM 525, Hamilton HM CX, BERMUDA 

 

All Tender submissions must be delivered to the Ministry of Public Works, Department of 
Works and Engineering located on the 3rd floor, Post Office Building, 56 Church Street, 
Hamilton, no later than 3:00 p.m. 31st March 2017 in a sealed envelope. Late submissions will 
not be considered.    

Tender Submission 

The outer envelope of the tender submission must be clearly marked with the title: 

Tender Submission 
Do Not Open Before 3:00 p.m., March 31, 2017 
“South Distribution Water main Replacement”  
Attention: J. Tarik Christopher 
 

All communication must be in writing and directed to Mr. J. Tarik Christopher by email at 

Enquires  

tjchristopher@gov.bm .  Please indicate in the subject Line “Enquiry RFT South Distribution 
Water Main replacement” and in the body of the email reference the section of the RFT in 
question.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Yves Lortie 
Chief Engineer 
Ministry of Public Works 
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